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Mike Lysaght 
Business Development Manager 
Hydrological Services Pty. Ltd. 
48-50 Scrivener St 
Warwick Farm. NSW. 2170 
Sydney. Australia 
 
 
Dear Mike 
 
Re: Flying Fox 
 
Thank you for the loan of your demonstration Flying Fox unit. 
 
We have extensively trialled the unit at many of our more difficult sites and found the 
set up to meet our requirements. It complements the use of our acoustic instruments, 
at sites where there is no slackline or bridge structure to tether the equipment to. In 
these situations we have been successfully spanning distances of +65m.  
This piece of equipment for our river situations and conditions is excellent, enabling 
us to capture flows that have previously been very difficult to gauge, not to mention 
that it takes people out of the river, giving huge safety benefits.  
 
I would recommend the Flying Fox as an essential tool in the field hydrologist 
toolbox. What a great piece of equipment! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Dion Ayers 
Senior Hydrological Field Officer 
Environment Canterbury 
Timaru 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


